
To: Ohio Redistricting Commission 

From: Carla Blackmar, 400 W Vine St, Oxford, Ohio 45056 (representing self) 

 

Subject:  Proposed maps do not represent fair districts 

 

Hearing Date: 9/15/21 

 

Comment:   

Honorable Members of the Redistricting Commission: 

I have reviewed the proposed redistricting maps, and I do not feel that they represent a fair redistricting 
of our state.  Fair maps would yield results likely to be more representative of the actual party 
breakdown of our state, which these will not. I encourage you to review the winning maps submitted by 
the Fair Districts Ohio map-drawing competition, and revise your proposed maps accordingly.   

 


